From: Hallam Dom C - CN-CU
Sent: 10 Novemnber 2024 16:49
Cc:

Subject: The Flask.
Good evening,

My colleague and | attended last night after we were contacted by our CID department. They had received an enquiry
on behalf of another force requesting assistance with an allegation of sexual assault against a female. The incident
did not take place in your venue, however it is common practice to obtain as much CCTV as possible with allegations
like this.

We were made aware that The Flask does not have CCTV in the pub. Whilst it is not conditioned, in today’s climate we
would like to see CCTV installed. There is an initiative in Camden that focuses on violence against women and girls,
we were wondering if you would be open to installing CCTV in the venue and possibly offering up some conditions
around its use.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards,

PC Dominic Hallam 1908 CN - Camden Licensing Team
Kentish Town Police Station, 12a Holmes Road, NW5S 3AE
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Click to see what we are doing for you on Twitter @MPSCamden
Click here to see what we sre doing for you @MPSIslington

NOTICE - This email and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and mav be confidential. If
vou have recerved this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from vour system. Do not use,



